
Processing Center • P.O. Box 3825 • Suwanee, GA 30024

Dear John Q Sample,

Datapak Services Corporation (“Datapak”) is an order fulfillment and payment processor for several e-commerce
websites. We are contacting you because we recently learned of a data security incident that may have involved
some of your personal information. This incident may have resulted in unauthorized access to credit card
information, including name, address, primary account number, expiration date, and security code imprinted on
the card. We are providing this notice to you so that you may monitor your financial statements and take steps to
protect your information.

Datapak recently learned that malware was placed on our systems on March 5, 2013 and could have been used to
access personal information. Upon learning of this incident we immediately contained and secured the
potentially affected parts of the system. We launched an internal investigation and we retained independent,
third-party security experts. Working with these security experts, we took steps to further contain and secure the
potentially affected parts of the system. The investigation is ongoing and we are cooperating with the credit card
companies and law enforcement.

To assist you in protecting your information, we engaged AllClear ID to provide you with the opportunity to enroll
in one (1) year of its identity protection services at no cost to you should you feel it is appropriate to do so. The
following identity protection services start on the date of this notice and you can use them at any time during the
next twelve (12) months.

AllClear SECURE: The team at AllClear ID is ready and standing by if you need help protecting your identity. You
are automatically eligible to use this service - there is no action required on your part. If a problem arises, simply
call 1-855-683-1165 and a dedicated investigator will do the work to recover financial losses, restore your credit
and make sure your identity is returned to its proper condition.

AllClear PRO: This service offers additional layers of protection including credit monitoring and a $1 million
identity theft insurance policy. To use the PRO service, you will need to provide certain information to AllClear ID.
You may sign-up online at enroll.allclearid.com or by mail with the enclosed mail-in registration form, or by phone
by calling 1-855-683-1165 using the following redemption code: 9999999999.

Please note: Additional steps may be required by you in order to activate your phone alerts. Mailed registrations
may take up to ten (10) business days before the registration is received and you are able to log in to your
account.
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John Q Sample
123 Main Street
Anytown, US 12345-6789

November 11, 2013



To further protect against possible fraud and in addition to enrolling in the one (1) free year of credit monitoring
services we are providing to you, we encourage you to remain vigilant, to review your account statements, and
to monitor your credit reports for suspicious or unauthorized activity. Additional steps you can take to protect
yourself are included on the attached Information Guide.

We apologize for any inconvenience or concern that this may have caused you. The safety and security of your
personal information remains a top priority of ours. We have established a call center to assist you with any
questions regarding the security incident, this letter or enrollment in credit monitoring. This assistance line can
be reached at 1-855-683-1165, Monday through Saturday from 8:00 a.m.-8:00 p.m. C.S.T.

Sincerely,

Datapak Services Corporation



INFORMATION GUIDE
ADDITIONAL STEPS YOU CAN TAKE TO PROTECT YOURSELF

To further protect against possible fraud, we encourage you to remain vigilant, to review your account
statements, and to monitor your credit reports for suspicious or unauthorized activity.

Credit Report

Under U.S. law, you are entitled to one free credit report annually from each of the three major credit bureaus.
To order your free credit report, visit www.annualcreditreport.com or call, toll-free, 1-877-322-8228. You may
also contact the three major credit bureaus directly to request a free copy of your credit report.

Fraud Alert

At no charge, you can also have these credit bureaus place a “fraud alert” on your file that alerts creditors to
take additional steps to verify your identity prior to granting credit in your name. Note, however, that because it
tells creditors to follow certain procedures to protect you, it may also delay your ability to obtain credit while the
agency verifies your identity. As soon as one credit bureau confirms your fraud alert, the others are notified to
place fraud alerts on your file. Should you wish to place a fraud alert, or should you have any questions
regarding your credit report, please contact any one of the agencies listed below. Information regarding security
freezes is also available from these agencies.

Equifax Experian TransUnion
P.O. Box 105069 P.O. Box 2002 P.O. Box 2000
Atlanta, GA 30348 Allen, TX 75013 Chester, PA 19022
800-525-6285 888-397-3742 800-680-7289
www.equifax.com www.experian.com www.transunion.com/fraud

Security Freeze

Some state laws allow you to place a security freeze on your credit report. A security freeze prohibits a credit
reporting agency from releasing any information from a consumer’s credit report without written authorization.
However, please be aware that placing a security freeze on your credit report may delay, interfere with, or
prevent the timely approval of any requests you make for new loans, credit mortgages, employment, housing or
other services. If you have been a victim of identity theft, and you provide the credit reporting agency with a
valid police report, it cannot charge you to place, lift or remove a security freeze. In all other cases, a credit
reporting agency may charge you up to $5.00 (and in some cases, up to $20.00).

To place a security freeze on your credit report, you must send a written request to each of the three major
consumer reporting agencies by regular, certified or overnight mail at the addresses below:

Equifax Security Freeze Experian Security Freeze Trans Union Security Freeze
P.O. Box 105788 P.O. Box 9554 Fraud Victim Assistance Dept
Atlanta, GA 30348 Allen, TX 75013 P.O. Box 2000
www.equifax.com www.experian.com Chester, PA 19022

www.freeze.transunion.com

In order to request a security freeze, you will need to provide the following information: (1) Your full name
(including middle initial as well as Jr., Sr., II, III, etc.); (2) Social Security Number; (3) Date of birth; (4) If you have
moved in the past five (5) years, provide the addresses where you have lived over the prior five years; (5) Proof
of current address such as a current utility bill or telephone bill; (6) A legible photocopy of a government issued
identification card (state driver’s license or ID card, military identification, etc.); (7) If you are a victim of identity
theft, include a copy of either the police report, investigative report, or complaint to a law enforcement agency
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concerning identity theft; (8) If you are not a victim of identity theft, include payment by check, money order, or
credit card (Visa, MasterCard, American Express or Discover only). Do not send cash through the mail.

The credit reporting agencies have three (3) business days after receiving your request to place a security freeze
on your credit report. The credit bureaus must also send written confirmation to you within five (5) business
days and provide you with a unique personal identification number (PIN) or password, or both that can be used
by you to authorize the removal or lifting of the security freeze.

To lift the security freeze in order to allow a specific entity or individual access to your credit report, you must
call or send a written request to the credit reporting agencies by mail and include proper identification (name,
address, and social security number) and the PIN number or password provided to you when you placed the
security freeze as well as the identities of those entities or individuals you would like to receive your credit
report or the specific period of time you want the credit report available. The credit reporting agencies have
three (3) business days after receiving your request to lift the security freeze for those identified entities or for
the specified period of time.

To remove the security freeze, you must send a written request to each of the three credit bureaus by mail and
include proper identification (name, address, and social security number) and the PIN number or password
provided to you when you placed the security freeze. The credit bureaus have three (3) business days after
receiving your request to remove the security freeze.

Federal and State Resources

You can also further educate yourself regarding identity theft, and the steps you can take to protect yourself,
including how to place a fraud alert or security freeze on your credit file, by contacting the Federal Trade
Commission or your state Attorney General. For North Carolina residents, the Attorney General can be
contacted at 9001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-9001, (877) 566-7226 (toll-free in North Carolina),
(919) 716-6400, www.ncdoj.gov. For Maryland residents, the Attorney General Consumer Protection Division
can be contacted at 200 St. Paul Place, 16th Floor, Baltimore, MD 21202, (888) 743-0023 (toll-free in Maryland),
(410) 576-6300, www.oag.state.md.us.

The Federal Trade Commission also encourages those who discover that their information has been misused to
file a complaint with them. The Federal Trade Commission can be reached at: 600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20580, www.ftc.gov/bcp/edu/microsites/idtheft/, 1-877-ID-THEFT (1-877-438-4338); TTY:
1-866-653-4261.

Police Report

If you find suspicious activity on your credit reports or account statements, or have reason to believe that your
personal information is being misused, contact your local law enforcement authorities immediately and file a
police report. You have the right to request a copy of the police report and should retain it for further use, as
many creditors want the information it contains to absolve you of potential fraudulent debts. Notice of this
event was not delayed because of law enforcement.
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OPTIONAL: Register for AllClear ID PRO

You do not need to complete this form if you register online at enroll.allclearid.com or by phone at 1-855-683-1165.

John Q Sample
123 Main Street
Anytown, US 12345-6789 REDEMPTION CODE: 9999999999
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